Special Meeting - September 9, 1993

The Board of Directors of the Greenville Community Services
District met in special session, pursuant to notice duly
given as prescribed by law, on September 9, 1993 at 7:30
p.m. in the Town Hall of Greenville. '

cCall to Order: Board President Don Dunham called the
meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Present: Directors Don Dunham, Ross Posch, Raymond
Hamilton, Betty Henley and Mark Delizio. Also present were

Jim Hamblin, Jim Peters, Francis Musser, Bob & Molly Brand,
Supervisor Robert Meacher, Nancy Lund, Bruce McDonald, Becky
Herrin (Planning Department), Taylorsville Fire Department
secretary Velda Krafft, GCSD secretary Brenda Lal and
Sheriff Don Stoy. There were also a number of Taylorsville
residents present whose names are unavailable because they
did not sign in.

Agenda Item #1: The merger of GCSD with the Taylorsville
Fire Department and the Taylorsville County Service Area,
henceforth known as the Indian Valley Community Services
District.

1) This matter will be presented to the Planning Department
for final approval on Tuesday, September 14, 1993.

2) Becky Herrin confirmed that Directors of IVCSD will be
elected at large, and that the law specifies the number
be five. The only way around the elected at large rule
would be to apply to the State Legislature for exemption
from this set procedure.

3) Bruce McDonald of Crescent Mills asked to be on record
as being in favor of Crescent Mills being included in
"the newly-formed Indian Valley Community Services Dist.
The Board reiterated that Crescent Mills was invited to
participate, but had declined.

McDonald stated it was his belief that the majority of
Crescent Mills residents would like to be involved, and
the possibility of circulating a petition was discussed.

4) After discussion, a motion was made by Delizio for GCSD
to inform the Board of Supervisors to proceed with the
merger and send the appropriate paperwork to the State
to finalize the matter. The motion was seconded by
Posch, with Delizio, Posch, Dunham and Hamilton voting
aye and Henley voting no. Motion carries.
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ﬁgenda.ltem #2: Volunteer day at the park, stripping depot
vyoof in preparation for putting on the new roof was
discussed.

1) The secretary asked for the number of volunteers that
are expected, so as to prepare a lunch for them. It was
agreed that someone will check on the workers and inform
the secretary Saturday morning. Lunch at 12:00 p.m.

Agenda Item #3: Rescheduling of Oct. and Nov. meetings.

1) The secretary asked the Board to reschedule the October
and November meetings from the third Wednesday evening
to the third Thursday evening, for the purpose of the
secretary taking a class at Feather River College.

A motion was made by Delizio, seconded by Hamilton, t9
accommodate the secretary. All voted aye and the motion

carried.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was
adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Breuda bb_Q

Brenda Lal
GCSD Secretary
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